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Murray County Environmental Health

MURRAY COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH DEPARTMENT
POLICY REGARDING UTILIZATION OF EXISTING ON-SITE
SEWAGE MANAGEMENT SYSTEMS

Effective July 15, 2006

THE FOLLOWING POLICIES APPLY TO ANYONE WHO WILL BE EXCHANGING
MOBILE HOMES, BUILDING A HOUSE OR MAKING ADDITIONS TO A HOUSE OR
MOBILE HOME WHERE THE INTENTIONS ARE TO UTILIZE THE EXISTING ON-
SITE SEWAGE MANAGEMENT SYSTEM:

« ALL Existing on-site sewage management systems 10 years old or older will need
an existing system evaluation to be done by this department when a building permit

is required.

« ANY system that this department does not have an inspection record on file for will
require an existing system evaluation.

o ANY home additions that would create a need for increase in septic system capacity
shall require an addition permit.

o ANY septic system additions that will be required shall be completed and inspected
by this department before we can sign off on the application for issuance of a
building permit.



